TRANSMITTAL MEMDO ~N

TO:

Bernard “Jack” Young, President, City Council

FROM:  peter Little, Executive Director “ ;M

DATE: March 2, 2016

PARKING

OF BALTIMORE CITY

AUTHORITY

RE:- City Council Bill 16-0285R
/

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 16-0285R introduced by Councilmembers Henry,
Costello, Middleton, Stokes, Scott, Clarke, President Young, Councilmembers, Mosby, Curran,
Holton, Reisinger, Branch, Welch, Kraft, and Spector.

The purpose of this bill is to request representatives from the many City agencies involved in the
response to the 2016 historic blizzard to appear before the City Council to review lessons learned
from this crisis and to explore what best practices should guide the City’s response to future
storms of this magnitude.

The Parking Authority continues to support the City’s Snow Emergency Plan. We kept
neighborhood garages opened during the historic blizzard and allowed residents to park free of
charge while streets were being cleared of snow. Moving these vehicles assisted in the clearance
of emergency routes and facilitated the delivery of services to the citizens of Baltimore City.

The Parking Authority will have a representative attend the Informational Hearing and we will
support any improvements that are made as a result of Council Bill 16-0285R.
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